
 
 
 
Date: 14/06/2019 
 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014850 – Out of hours GP provisions 
 
 
Freedom of Information Act - Request for Information relating to Out of Hours provision 
 
I wish to know which organisations hold the contract to provide Out of Hours GP services within your region. If 
the Out of Hours GP Services have not been contracted out, I wish to know whether your Trust uses agency GPs 
to staff your Out of Hours rotas. 
 
 
Please provide the following information: 
 
- Name of provider or corporate body holding the contract 
- Name and contact details of the contract provider’s principal contact or local decision-maker 
- Whether the main contractor has sub-contracted all or part of the GP provision 
 
There is an on site Urgent Care Centre at the Trust which has GP services but this is not part of the Trust. It is 
Malling Health who provide this service. 
 
The Trust would not have details of out of hours GP services in the region, the local Clinical Commissioning 
Group may have this information 
 
 
For more details please go to the Trust website http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/services-and-wards/urgent-care-centre/ 
 


